
October 2013
Happy Scrappers

Thank you to Mickey and Anne for hosting. I always look forward to 
Mickeys soups.  This months meeting will be hosted by Tammie, Laurell and 
Lydia at Laurell's church in Sulphur. Nov. 9th.  Directions will come in a 
separate attachment.  9:30-3.  Laurell is making a pot of vegetable soup. 
Please bring a side dish to share.  You may bring your own projects to work 
on. 

1. I was told that Sylvia is having surgery Monday the 4th.  I think I 
was told back surgery. I did not write that down, but for some 
reason that is what I'm remembering.

2. The Scrapper Auction quilt is put together. Thanks to Carolyn, 
Carol, and Barbara Wallace. Thanks girls. I purchased a back for it 
at festival.  And we will start the process of getting it quilted. The 
name for the quilt was picked.  “Cabin Fever”.

3. I seem to have lost the waiting list. With a little help from some 
emails and ya'lls memory, I think I have it right.  Gayle is going to 
put the waiting list on the bottom of the Scrapper Roster and 
publish a new one in PDF format and e-mail it out. Thanks Gayle.
Judy Beskow
Linda Aimsworth
Carolyn Frick
Ethel Granger
Beverly Garsee
Sherry Walker

4. Helen, email me the date of the Christmas part. Or do we need to 
discuss it again at the meeting. I know you said you would not be 
there.

5. Look at your calendar and lets start a hostess list for 2015. At least 
the first few months.  

I don't know about ya'll, but I'm working feverishly on quilts to get ready for 
the Feb. quilt show.  Its creeping up on us isn't it? See ya'll at the meeting. 
2013 Hostess
December Helen, Dawn, Barbara Loden and Becky 
Scrappily yours, 
PJ Broussard


